Processing Timeframes and Exemptions

It's important to note that certain types of information may be exempt from disclosure
under the TPIA. [2]

In addition, it's essential to note that the processing time for record requests may vary
based on the size and complexity of the request. While the Texas Public Information
Act requires an acknowledgment of receipt within ten business days, the actual
production of records may extend beyond this period for extensive or intricate requests.
Requestors are encouraged to communicate with the college's custodian of records for
a realistic estimation of the timeframe involved in fulfilling their specific requests.


https://www.texasattorneygeneral.gov/open-government/members-public/confidential-information-under-public-information-act

